MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL CALLED MAY 21, 2021 BOARD OF EDUCATION
CABOT SCHOOL DISTRICT ‘

Board President Brian Evans called the meeting to order at 6:18 p.m. Those in attendance
were school board members Sarah Owen, Pam Clem, Marvin Jones, Corey Williams, Joe
Trusty, and Donna Nash. Also in attendance were Dr. Tony Thurman, Michael Byrd, and
directors.

Action

The board voted to approve the administration’s recommendation to move the eligible
salaries and benefits for CPDA teachers, in the amount of approximately $1,071,450, to the
ESSER II Fund and the eligible salaries and benefits of district nurses, in the amount of
approximately $918,880, to the ESSER II Supplemental Funds.

Motion by Donna Nash, second by Joe Trusty; passed 7-0.

The board voted to approve the 2020-2021 spring bonus as presented to be paid to district
employees in June 2021.
Motion by Corey Williams, second by Sarah Owen; passed 7-0.

The meeting adjourned at 6:21 p.m.
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